
 

 

 

On October 28, 2014, Sir Jeffrey Jowell QC, Chief Executive of British law 

matters in Bingham Center, and Sir Bernard Rix, former Justice of 

Commercial Court and Court of Appeal, visited the Ministry of Justice to 

exchange views on the important human rights issues. There were a total 

of 7 people participated in this event. 

 


